Public Hearing August 7, 2018 Proposed Vacation of Goodner Farm Road

Town of Highland Lake, Alabama

The Highland Lake Town Council held a public hearing on Tuesday, August 7, 2018 at the Anchor. Mayor Vice called the public hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.

PRESENT: Mayor Connie Vice

Council members Chase Moore, Donna Hanby, Sid Nelson and Ramzi Malek

ABSENT: Council member Greg Posey

Town Attorney Alex Smith was also present.

Mayor Vice stated the purpose of the public hearing was to afford the public opportunity to present data, views and arguments concerning the proposed vacation of Highland Lake town road Goodner Farm Road. Goodner Farm Road is an undeveloped road located off of Lakeshore Drive. The road serves only one property owner, Steve and Kim Smith.

Questions/comments were addressed from the public.

Mayor Vice stated the council has discussed this request during previous work sessions and will take action on this request during tonight's regular council meeting.

The public hearing adjourned at 6:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted:

Cheryl Storex, Town Clerk

Connie B. Vice, Mayor